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I ranched 40 years south of The Dalles. Served 17 in the Soil District as a associate 

director. 

Current Oregon water law is very good. The system works well. All agriculture land 

has been purchased valued by their water rights in the value. 

Crop production, type of crop is much affected by water availability. Profit margins 

figures based on those production yields. 

There is no agriculture need to change the water rules. 

This would be a politicizing of water so the left can steal it. 

Thank you 


